

Dear Hadley Year 3 Parent

Year 3 Curriculum Autumn 2022

It is lovely to see both Newcastle and Exeter University back after our summer break. We will be learning about India this half term.

Pakistan & Bangladesh



We will be using our geographical knowledge to locate India, Pakistan and Bangladesh and its surrounding states. The children will be learning facts on these three countries and how they have changed over time.

English	We will Read The Elephant's Friend and other tales from ancient India and Jemmy Button Write adventure stories using character and setting descriptions Use our senses to describe settings. Continue to develop our reading skills with daily guided reading. Poetry writing
Mathematics	We will Calculating addition using column method. Calculating subtraction using column method Compare and order numbers Solve number problems Read and write numbers Interpret and present data using bar charts, graphs and pictograms
Science	We will be Learning about the human Skeleton Learning about different muscles in the body Learning about the importance of bones and muscles in different parts of the body. Exploring how nutrition supports the development of muscle and bone.
Art	We will be • Learning to draw and sketch using different mediums • We will be creating a silhouette puppet/portrait • We will be researching silhouette artists

Principal - Zoë Thompson BSc Hons, NPQH South Street, Enfield, EN3 4PX Tel: 020 8804 6946 · Fax: 020 8805 9949 · www.oasisacademyhadley.org

R.E

We will be:

- Introducing pupils to Hinduism
- Learning about Diwali and the festival of light.
- We will be creating a Diwali celebration poster
- We will be learning about the story of Rama and Sita

Here are some ways that you can help your child at home:

- It is very important that you read with your child every night please remember to do so and don't forget to sign your child's reading record!
- Please support your child to complete their homework and hand it in on time, either on paper or using teams.
- Help your child learn their multiplication tables by regularly practising with them at home, in the car or in any spare time you may have.
- Practise your child's spelling to prepare them for their test remembering their handwriting joins.
- Use the independent learning folder on the iPad
- Encourage your child to regularly complete work on Maths Shed and Spelling Shed.
- Don't forget to label all your children's clothing.
- Bring in your child's PE kit every Monday and your child will take it home on Friday to wash.
- Please ensure your child arrives on time to school as they will miss out on important learning otherwise.

Thank you for your on-going support,

The Year 3 Team
Mrs Maisto and Ms Kulane